COl Y.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

8th November, 1932.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

blegram respecting the steamer "HANHAH", reading as follows:-

ANNAH 635634 OWNERS REQUEST FREEBOARD ASSIGNMENT AND
PONDITIONS TOMORROW MORNINGY

‘d with regard thereto I have to inform you that the cargo
?d timber freevoards as computed in thés Office are as
;ven on the aceompanying memorandum. These freeboards are
?bject to the Convention requirements in each case being
broltea vimn.
I have further to inform you that in the cases of
jedish ships the report is required to be forwarded from
Lis Office to the Society's Surveyors at Gothenburg who
fsue the assignment letters together with the conditions of
Bsignment. '
1 On the receipt of the information requested
; my letter 6f today's date, the report forms will be
berwarded to the Gothenburg Surveyors for action.

In addisdohoto the informati n already requested
#ou will be so good as to forward to this Office a sketch of
£E4 hatch beams showing how the fore and §€§§rg‘ﬁré supported

t the beams.
I am, Dear Sins,N, N
Yours tai%hiully; N Ul

Surveyors,

. \p/LoSTO iy, Toundatiol




